2101 CONNECTICUT AVENUE, N. W.
WASHINGTON 8, D. C.

December 2, 1949

MRss Mabel Garner
North Bend, Oregon

Dear Mabel:

You remember that when you were here
last May I drew for you at the request of
my mother a check for $1,000 to pay for
photographing the Gertrude B. Warner Col-
lection at the University of Oregon. That
check has never been returned to the First
National Bank of Peterboro, New Hampshire,
on which it was drawn. Please let me know
what happened to it. I am anxious to know
so that I can close my accounts and file
a proper accounting for the year.

Everything is going nicely here. All
the family are well. Murray is enjoying
his work for the Watson Laboratory at Red
Bank, New Jersey, and Samby is on the last
lap of graduation from college. The hunting
season is on here. It makes me think of
Louis. I wonder if you are tramping through
fields with him.

Sincerely yours,

Sam B. Warner
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